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OPA Auditor Christian Rivera Seconded to PASAI Secretariat Office 
 

Hagåtña, Guam – After a month long secondment 

to the Pacific Association of Supreme Audit 

Institution (PASAI) Secretariat office in Auckland, 

New Zealand, Office of Public Accountability (OPA) 

Auditor Christian Rivera brought back with him 

invaluable knowledge of PASAI members’ 

Financial Statements of Government (FSG) for a 

period of 10 years.  

 

Christian was seconded from November 4 to 

November 29, 2019 with Selai Manegreve from 

Tuvalu Supreme Audit Institution (SAI). Both 

secondees assisted PASAI Secretariat in the 

development of a database for FSG throughout the 

four weeks. This attachment will contribute to 

PASAI's Strategic Plan and put PASAI at the 

forefront of being a source of information relating 

to audit issues identified by SAIs. 

 

The PASAI Secretariat issued an Expression of 

Interest in September 2019 which called for two 

Pacific auditors PASAI members, one from North 

and South SAIs. To apply, candidates submitted a 

curriculum vitae and a statement against the 

selection criteria. All travel cost and 

accommodation were paid for by the PASAI 

Secretariat.  

 

OPA would like to thank PASAI Secretariat Chief 

Executive Mr. Tiofilusi Tiueti and his team for 

extending their warm welcome and a pleasant 

secondment during the attachment. 

 

Visit PASAI’s YouTube channel for a secondment 

video that Christian and Selai produced at youtu.be/4MP-dAwsCeY. 

 

Cheers! 

PASAI Secretariat Chief Executive Tiofilusi Tiueti (right) and 
Secretariat Team with Christian and Selai. 

Christian and Selai with PASAI Secretariat Chief Executive Tiofilusi 
Tiueti. 

https://youtu.be/4MP-dAwsCeY

